March 27, 2014
Catherine Powers, Director
Planning and Neighborhood Services

Request for Plan of Services
Dear Catherine,

I am working with Mr. Glenn Adams, the owner of Map 079 Parcels 60.07 and 60.01, and
Lipscomb University Trust, owner of Map 079M B Parcel 1 in Williamson County, Tennessee.
They are requesting annexation of their property into the City of Franklin. | have attached an
Exhibit A showing the location of the approximate 11 acres located just south of Murfreesboro
Road. We are requesting a plan of services for the property to be annexed. A legal description of
the property will be provided with a boundary survey when the annexation request is filed.

This property is planned for the development of 22 single family detached homes. A
Development Plan and a Rezoning Request will be filed concurrently with the Annexation
Request. Exhibit B included herein shows the proposed plan. The property lays within the
McEwen Character Area #4. The guiding principles for this area state that the development of
this area is appropriate for Single Family Detached Homes.

The water service provider for this area is Milcrofton Utility District. The sewer service provider
is City of Franklin. A sewer availability request has been filed with the City of Franklin, and a
sewer man hole exists on the property.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need any additional

informatiun.
Sincerely,

Steve Bethel
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1212 Hoss Road Powell, TN 37849
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